NDSWG REPORT TO ROS

June 2007
The Network Data Support Working Group has met once since the last ROS meeting.. 

The primary focus of the June meeting was preparation for EDS 1. The NDSWG hosted the EDS 1 WebEx meeting during the morning.
EDS 1 testing is scheduled to start in June with CenterPointe being the first company and Oncor Electric Delivery to start the second half of the month.

It was suggested the at the June NDSWG meeting that the Project Manager for EDS 2 to provide an update including information on NDSWG processes that will need to change during this phase. The EDS 2 schedule indicates that modeling information will be migrated to the NOMCR process during this phase.
Next Meeting
The next meeting is schedule to be in Taylor on June 19.






